
St Austell Festival of Children’s Literature 

This year, the St Austell Festival of Children’s Literature will run from Friday 28th to Sunday 30th 
June 2024. Attached to this newsletter is the Video Book Review Competition associated with 
the festival. The list of authors that you can choose from for your book review can be found here: 
https://www.staustellfestivalofchildrensliterature.com/2024-festival/ Entries due in by 31st 
March. 

In the lead up to the festival we will also be celebrating World Book Night on Tuesday April 23rd 
2024. Children are invited to wear their pyjamas to school on this day and bring along their 
favourite book so that we can hold our own book night event during the day! We are asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £1 per child to support St Austell Festival of Children’s Literature.  

https://www.staustellfestivalofchildrensliterature.com/2024-festival/

